

Little Westy's Newsletter September 25



Welcome to the Autumn Term

The children had an amazing first week and have started to settle into the new routines. Our topic this term is 'All about me!' Through this topic the children have the opportunity to explore their identities, understand their emotions and build self-awareness, encouraging the children to develop a sense of self-worth and belonging while fostering essential communication and social skills. Our topic provides the children with opportunities to explore their likes, dislikes, families and their unique qualities.

Tapestry

Tapestry is an easy-to-use and secure online learning journal that helps to celebrate your child's learning and development. It builds a lovely journal of your child's experiences and journey through nursery. At Little Westy's we use Tapestry to share our learning each week and Wow moments of your child's learning. These observations are either a photo or video.

We would also love to see your contributions too.

Let us know how you get on!

Ways you can support your child

- Create a family tree support children understand their family structure and heritage
- Emotional faces support understanding and expressing emotions

Below are pictures of stories you could share with your child linked to our All about me topic.



Why not come and share a favourite story with your child?

From Monday 15th September we would like to invite you to come and share a story with your child in a morning. This is just a quick 5 minutes to share a favourite story.

The dates are as follows

Monday 15th September at 8:45 am

Tuesday 23rd September at 8:45 am

Wednesday 1st October at 8:45 am

Thursday 9th October at 8:45 am

Friday 17th October at 8:45am

Reminders

Please make sure **all** your child's belongings are labelled; it makes it much easier to reunite items with their rightful owner.

Please can the children bring their morning snack (no nut products) in a separate named container from their lunch.

